
 

BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA 
PEOPLE’S POWER MINISTRY FOR 

FOREIGN RELATIONS 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, 
Nicolas Maduro Moros, on behalf of the people and Bolivarian 
Government, expresses his warmest congratulations to the 
Saudi brotherly people and friendly government, on the 
celebration of the Day of unification of the Kingdom of Saudi 
Arabia. 
The Bolivarian people avails itself of this opportunity to convey 
to the people and government of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
a warm, friendly and brotherly greetings, and expresses its 
wishes to keep furthering the bonds of friendship and strategic 
cooperation among our countries. 
The Bolivarian Government sincerely hopes to continue 
building bridges that allow deepening our historical 
partnership and joint struggle in defense of our interests and 
natural resources, as well as to strengthen our fight in 
common causes for human development and justice for our 
peoples and regions. 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reaffirms the full 
willingness of the Bolivarian Government to work hard for the 



 

well being of our peoples and to continue to follow the path 
towards peace and a better future for humankind. 

 
Caracas, September 23rd, 2017 


